

OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PRIMARY

Braeside Road Greystanes NSW 2145 Phone: 9631 1500 Fax: 9636 2312 Email: <u>OLQP@parra.catholic.edu.au</u>

Website: www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au

3 April 2017

Dear Parents,

As you are aware Mr Aggar is our Religious Education Co-ordinator and works with Mrs Lavercombe in teaching Year 6. In Term 2 Mr Aggar has been given the opportunity to attend a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land and Rome. This is an initiative of the Catholic Education Office in conjunction with the Diocese of Parramatta. Bishop Vincent will also be attending along with several other Religious Education Co-ordinators from across the Diocese.

For the first 5 weeks of Term 2, Mrs Lavercombe will continue working with 6AL until Mr Aggar's return in week 6 (29th May). We are fortunate that she is able to continue with the Year 6 program and maintain the continuity of learning for the class.

The opportunity of walking in the footsteps of Jesus is a life-changing experience and we look forward to having Mr Aggar share his insights with the staff and students. I'm sure you will join me in wishing Mr Aggar a safe and personally rewarding, spiritual journey.

Yours faithfully

Michael Hopley Principal